
Clyde Connection
April 2025

regular council
meeting
Monday

April 14, 2025
 at 6:00 p.m.

policy & priorites
meeting
Monday

April 28, 2025
 at 6:00 p.m.

For more details, contact 
The Village Office at:

780-348-5356

office hours
Monday - Friday

9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.
1:00 p.m. to 4:00 p.m.

If you have a
Public Works Emergency

Please call:
780-307-2656

Good Friday
April 18, 2025
Easter Monday
April 21, 2025

office closures

Job Specification:
The Village of Clyde, in collaboration with CAREERS, is seeking one summer
student to enter the Registered Apprenticeship Program (RAP) in the
Landscape Horticulturist trade for their full-time summer employment.  
Students mush be 16 years of age or older and have their  class 5 driver’s
license.
This position is located in Clyde, Alberta.

Job Duties:
Working outdoors for operations of lawn mowing, planting, trimming and
watering
Maintenance of green spaces and flowers
Road maintenance and water sampling
Understand and follow the Village’s safety regulations and work to a high
level of safety
Accountable for safe work practices applicable to the job

Special Skill Requirements:
Ability to work outdoors and lift items
Demonstrates listening skills to retain instructions
Self-starter with the ability to work well with others, is hardworking,
reliable and energetic
Willing and able to learn, adapt to change and demonstrate flexibility
Required to have a valid class 5 driver’s license

Knowledge and Experience Requirements:
Registered as a high school student

Special Conditions:
Must be willing to learn the basic skills of Landscape Horticulturist
Completion of HCS 3000 (HCS 3020 is optional)

Application Deadline:  May 23rd, 2025

Please apply through your off campus coordinator, with your application,
cover letter and resume.

summer student opportunity
apply today!



village of clyde
Municipal election 2025

You can access a candidate
package today by visiting

https://www.villageofclyde.ca/
municipalelection2025 

or 
you can stop by the Village of

Clyde Office to pick up a
package.

 

temporary rv
parking permits
now available

at the
village office



New Recycling  updates below!
 Alberta’s new Extended Producer

Responsibility (EPR) program means
companies will help pay for recycling,

lowering costs for municipalities!

Starting April 1, 2025, your recycling
provider will be changing. 

Additionally, the recycling charge will be
removed from your April utility bill,

which you'll receive in early May 2025.

Stay informed and thank you for
helping reduce waste!

For more details, visit 
Alberta’s EPR Information.
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